From: Meynell, Charlotte

Sent: 27 February 2018 09:43

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2018/0012/P
Hello,

Please upload the below consultation response from the Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum to
Trim and M3 for app. ref. 2018/0012/P.

Thanks,

Charlotte Meynell

Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 2598
Web: camden.gov.uk

2™ Floor
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum KTNF_

Sent: 23 February 2018 16:45
To: Meynell, Charlotte <Charlotte. Meynell@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2018/0012/P

Dear Charlotte,

Thank you for the Consultee letter.

We have no comments to make in relation to this application.
Kind regards

Paul Seviour

For and on behalf of Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Meynell, Charlotte
Sent: 23 February 2018 12:41



To:
Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2018/0012/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2018/0012/P
Y459861
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